DiDRR activities by Porque, the Japanese organization of persons with
psychosocial disabilities

Porque, the organization of persons with psychosocial disabilities in Japan, has
developed a strong interest in how disaster prevention and mitigation should be
carried out for persons with psychosocial disabilities.

In recent years, in collaboration with the National Institute of Neurology and
Psychiatry, they have conducted interviews with persons with psychosocial
disabilities who experienced the Great East Japan Earthquake and the Kumamoto
Earthquake and their supporters, with the aim of developing concrete social
implementation in the future. They also developed the video material for learning
from each other's experiences of people with psychosocial and developmental
disabilities affected by the disaster.

Porque visited the APCD on the 19th of November 2024 and shared their
experiences with each other.

Original source (in Japanese):
https://porque.tokyo/2024/03/23/video-materials-disasterprevention/
https://porque.tokyo/2024/12/24/2024apcd/



